
HB 271 -- LOCAL GOVERNMENT EXPENDITURE DATABASE

SPONSOR: Wiemann

This bill establishes the "Missouri Local Government Expenditure
Database", to be maintained by the Office of Administration. For
each fiscal year beginning after December 31, 2022, the database
must include extensive information about a given municipality's or
county's expenditures and the vendors to whom payments were made.
The database must be accessible by the public without charge and
have multiple ways to search and filter the information.

A municipality or county may voluntarily participate in the
database, or may be required to participate if a petition process
used by its residents is used to require participation as specified
in the bill. A link to the database on a municipal or county
website is required.

The Office of Administration may stipulate a format for information
and will provide a template for municipalities and counties to use
in sending information. Other duties and responsibilities of the
Office of Administration regarding the database are detailed in the
bill. Financial reimbursement to municipalities and counties for
costs associated with the database is authorized.

This bill is the same as HB 1933 (2020).


